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Admissions
At present, there is no mandatory application deadline; however, it is suggested that all students planning to enter the University for the fall term apply 
by April 1 of the preceding spring. Students planning to enter during subsequent terms should apply at least one month in advance. In general, early 
applicants receive higher priority for financial aid, housing, and class availability.


